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This is absolutely ridiculous. I have considered moving my Family of four to another 

state, due to the ever increasing cost to live in Oregon. This could be the straw to 

break the camels back for many Families. In an already over inflated economy, this is 

a very poor decision for Oregon. Please vote against HB2025. 


